
The WHPS Weekly 
Friday 8th March 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week has been such an exciting week at West Hampstead Primary School celebrating World Book 

Day!  

Last Friday, we started with an assembly to get the children ready. On Tuesday, the children read their 

new book and got ready to bake some tasty treats for the judges to try! Miss Born-to-Bake-Bones and 

Miss Make-Some-Effort absolutely loved the tasty treats. Chef Drake was very full by the end of it all. The 

winning bakes each won a new book to enjoy at home as well as a handshake from a bake-off judge!  

On Thursday, we had some amazing costumes from the adults and children. Everyone made such a 

effort; it was so great to see. The children had different adults coming to read to them throughout the 

day and they also buddied up with different classes to share stories. There was a love of reading singing 

through the school and it was lovely to see. 

Next week there are some exciting trips taking place across the school. Please make sure the children 

have the appropriate clothing for their trip and a packed lunch (if it’s needed)! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Bones 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK  

 

MONDAY:                   Seine  Class Swimming PM 

     9:15-10:15 Prospective Parents Tour 

TUESDAY:           Yr 6 at English National Opera 

WEDNESDAY:          Fluoride Varnish Nursery-Yr2 AM 

     Yr1 and Yr2 @ Cecil Sharp House– OAE Concert 

     Mersey Class Swimming PM            

THURSDAY:                     Yr 6 at Berkeley Hotel (PM) 

     Y3 The Place Workshop PM 

FRIDAY:                           Royal Academy visit Nursery PM 

     2:45-3:15 Golden Time  



 

We had a huge amount of 

fun celebrating World 

Book Day this week! At 

West Hampstead we       

really enjoy books, and 

this was a brilliant way to 

celebrate our love of   

reading. Children took part 

in lots book themed activities, and our Big Book 

Bake Off was a  fantastic opportunity to  connect 

their love of books with a love of  baking. There 

was a buzz of excitement across the school as 

children  celebrated their creations.  

 



    

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

It was lovely to see such imagination as the children came to 
school dressed as their favourite book characters. Thank you 

for all the effort made. We celebrated together as a whole 
school and really enjoyed seeing everyone’s outfits! Children 
were sent home with a £1 book token which can be spent in 

any book store. They left with lots of book recommendations! 
Enjoy reading some comments from the children who have 

shared their favourite part from their baking this week.  



 



 
 

“I put hair and a mouth. I was happy!” Rey 

“Apple, banana, kiwi. I felt good my Mummy say I 

love you” Andion, Lilly Class 

 

“I liked the sprinkles and the chicks. It tasted like 

chocolate and very yummy” Leila, Lilly Class 

 

“I am happy! The Little Red Hen made bread.” Mikhail, Avon 

Class 

 

“I enjoyed making my own cupcake, and making it in real life! It 

was delicious!” Amelia, Shannon Class 

 



 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

“I was overjoyed when my giant jam 

sandwich was chosen. I loved the Big 

Book Bake Off with my friends” Lucas, 

Mersey Class 

 

“I love to bake and I enjoyed creating 

my sandwich”  

 

“If you’re in a food contest, it is not about winning, it is about 

the taste. Mine was yum!” Scarlet Mississippi Class 

 

“It was fun and exciting” Josh, Amazon Class 

 

“I like how this gave me an opportunity to be organised. My   

design used red sprinkles to make a background and it took a 

long time to make a background. I also loved how creative it let 

me be. Using the fruit and cutting it to make flowers was really 

clever I think!” Redon, Nile Class 



 

Science of Surgery – Friday 12th April, 11am-4pm 

 

Want to do something fun, FREE, and family-friendly over the Easter         
holidays? Then make sure you visit the UCL / WEISS annual science fair,    
Science of Surgery. On Friday 12th April 11am-4pm UCL / WEISS scientists 
and staff will lead hands-on demonstrations to children and adults,       
showcasing the cutting-edge medical research that they are working on. 
Use a medical ultrasound scanner, try simulated keyhole surgery, and go on     
behind-the-scenes tours of their labs to see robot surgeons. For more info 
visit: 

https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/
science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024 

https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024
https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024


 
 



 

 



 



 



 


